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General Meeting:  February 21st 2017  7:00pm  690 13th Ave  Logan Park   

General Community Meeting Wednesday, February 21st at 7:00 pm 
Childcare is provided 
 
Agenda:  
• Legislative Information Management System (LIMS) Presentation, City of Minneapolis 
• Alicia Whitmore, Prepare and Prosper Tax Preparation 
• Susan Liesch, Jetset Bar, potential relocation to Quincy Street 
• Joshua Howe ( Optimistic Partners, 712 15th Avenue NE)  
• Quincy Hall 
 

Upcoming Meeting Wednesday March 21st at 7:00pm 
 
 

City of Minneapolis introduces the Legislative Information Management System 
The City’s new system for looking up City Council records and videos is now online. Legislative Infor-
mation Management System (LIMS), which supports the City’s goal of increasing accessibility and trans-
parency in local government. Operating like many popular search engines, LIMS is designed to help the 
public easily track local legislation, find calendars and agendas, and get involved with the City’s many pub-
lic advisory boards and commissions. In addition to ease of access, LIMS helps users stay up to date on the 
latest actions taken by the Mayor and City Council as well as export data from LIMS into individualized 
search reports that can be used for private research or data visualization. You can access LIMS 
at lims.minneapolismn.gov. 
  
With LIMS, you can: 
• Get the agenda for upcoming City Council and committee meetings. 
• Look up past and future City Council agenda items and supporting documents. 
• Track individual agenda items from council introduction through final action. 
• See how council members voted. 
• Find and watch video of City Council and committee proceedings. 
 
 

Jetset Bar Opening 
Jetset Bar, currently operating at 115 North First Street, Minneapolis is seeking neighborhood support for 
it’s application for Class E Restaurant Liquor License with 2am classification at 712 15 Street NE (on 
Qunicy Street NE).  
 
Partners Susan Liesch and Peter Kirihara will engage in efforts to meet residents, host a meet and greet on 
site, and attend the upcoming Logan Park Neighborhood meeting on February 21, 2018 to present their 
business model. 
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Surveys are in! 
Thank you to everyone that completed a survey, we 
appreciate your feedback. 
 
Your top three priorities are: 
1. Infrastructure   
2. Environment   
3. Housing 
 
Full survey results will be published on our web-
site, loganparkneighborhood.org. We will discuss 
survey results and next steps at a future meeting, 
stay tuned for more details! 
 

Subscribe to our email list 
We will send you meeting notifications, crime 
alerts, and LPNA news. Expect 1-2 emails a month. 
Submit your email on our website,  
loganparkneighborhood.org. 
 

 
Logan Park Neighborhood Association 

1330 Van Buren Street Northeast 
Minneapolis, MN 55413 

www.loganparkneighborhood.org 
twitter.com/Logan_Park 

Find us on Facebook 
612-516-5762 (516-LPNA) 

loganparkna@aol.com 

 
Board of Directors 

    
Board Members 

Paula Allan: President 
Pat Vogel: Treasurer 

Eliza Kraker: Newsletter Editor 
Jeff Pilacinski 
Steve Liston 

Iris Altamirano 
Larry Kutzler 

Jeff Klein 
Adena Montez 

  
Alternate Board Members 

Cheryl Kozicky 
Steve Jacobsen 

Mary Rose Ciatti 
Gail Schack 

Darlene Huss 
Pat Mavity 

Welcome New Park Director to Logan 
Park: Ryan Flanders 
Ryan is excited to be back in Northeast at Logan 
Park. His passion is working with Youth and Families 
and making a difference in people’s lives. He enjoys 
meeting new people and having fun.  

 
Ryan has been employed with Minneapolis Parks and 
Recreation Board (MPRB) for the past 15 years. He 
worked at Van Cleve Park with Rec Plus, a child care 
program from school-age children, and at Northeast 
and North Commons Parks as a Youth Outreach Spe-
cialist. He currently is employed at Corcoran Park as 
Park Director. 

 
Ryan Flanders grew up in Minneapolis. He graduated 
from South High School and has a four-year degree 
from the University of Minnesota in Spanish. As a 
child, he played baseball and hockey at Longfellow 
Park. Everyday he enjoyed using the parks with his 
brothers and friends. 
 
In his spare time, Ryan is active and plays baseball, 
swims, golfs and enjoys a good meal. Ryan is very 
close with his family and enjoys spending time with 
them, too. A fun fact, Ryan has an identical twin 
brother who also works for the MPRB! 
 
Stop in and welcome Ryan Flanders to Northeast! 
 

Northeast Winter Farmers Market 
Support local food vendors and artisans throughout 
the Winter months!  
10:00 am to 2:00 pm 
Solar Arts by Chowgirls, third floor 
711 15th avenue NE Mpls MN 55413 
www.northeastmarket.org 
EBT, credit and debit cards accepted. 
We love your pups, but please leave them at home 
 
Enjoy Chowgirls Killer Catering hot breakfast foods 
and Bloody Mary bar each month! 
 
Sunday, February 18th 
Tacos: scrambled eggs, carnitas or mole seitan, white 
rice & black beans with cilantro, lime, & spices. 
 
Sunday, March 18th 
Meat or Vegetarian Frittata with company potatoes 
and fruit. 
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Indoor Activities  
Logan also offers many other programs including Pre-
school, Free Yoga, Tai Chi, Self Defense, Ceramics, 
Pickleball, Teen Open Gym.  
Check out our many offerings at 
www.minneapolisparks.org 

 
Cinderella Ball 
Columbia Manor 
Saturday, February 24th from 6-7:30pm  
Cost: $13  
Ages 2-7 
  
Indoor Playground  
Monday & Friday until March 26th 10am-Noon $3 
per family or purchase a punch pass for $20  Not open 
when MPS is not in session. 
Does your child have energy to burn? Explore a new 
world at our highly-interactive, drop-in style social 
playtime! Playtime is a convenient way for young 
ones to burn off energy, socialize and develop motor  
skills. We think you'll enjoy the social interaction too! 
It's fun, unstructured play and a total sanity-saver. 
This is an unsupervised activity; parents or a guardian 
must accompany their child(ren). 
  
Pickleball 
Ongoing Fridays from 1-3pm  
Cost: $4 each time 
  
Zumba 
Saturdays January 6th through March 31st from  
10-11am  
Cost: $30 (this pass allows you to participate in 
Zumba at Bottineau on Wednesdays and Windom on 
Tuesdays) 
  
Tia Chi 
Tuesday February 20th through April 3rd 
6:15-7:15pm 
Cost: $49 
  
 
 

Winter Activities at the Park 

Warming Room Hours 
Mondays through Fridays from 3:00 to 9:00 pm 
Saturdays from 10:00 am to 9:00pm 
Sundays from 12:00 to 6:00 pm 
School Release Days from 12:00 to 9:00pm 
Logan does have a limited amount of free skates to 
use. 
 
Sports at Logan Park  
11U Girls Basketball 
Birth dates 9-1-06 – 9-1-08 
Games will be Saturday starting January 6th 
WE HAVE A COACH 
Cost $40 
  
6U-14U Wrestling 
Birth dates 9-1-12- 9-1-03 
Monday practices at Logan 6:30-8pm 
Tuesday practices at Columbia Heights 6:30-8pm 
Meets will be Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursdays 
Starting January 9th 
Some Saturday Tournaments 
Cost $40 
  
6U Basketball 
 Ages 5 & 6 
 Practice Thursday 6-7pm 
 Games Friday, January 
 Cost $30 
  NEED A COACH 
  
8U Basketball 
 Ages 7 & 8 
 Practice Thursday 7-8pm 
 Games Friday, January 
 Cost $30 
 NEED A COACH 
  
Youth Hockey 
As requested! 
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East of the River Park Plan 
The plan will take a comprehensive look at each park asset within the Northeast Southeast Service Area; set a 
vision for operations, management, programming, and capital improvement; and create a master plan for each 
non-regional park within the service area. To engage electronically, an online survey is available or send an 
email to the project manager at cchristensen@minneapolisparks.org. 
 
Upcoming Design Sessions: 
• Northeast Park Neighborhood Park Design Session, Thursday, Feb. 8th 2018, 6:30-8pm @ Yinghua Acad-

emy 
• Holland Neighborhood Park Design Session, Thursday, Feb. 8th, 7-8 pm @ Firefighters Hall and Museum 
• Windom Park Citizens In Action Park Design Session, Tuesday, February 20th 2018, 7-9 pm @ Windom 

Northeast Recreation Center 
• Colombia Neighborhood Park Design Session, Monday, February 26th 2018, 7-8 pm @ Colombia Golf 

Course Manor (rescheduled from the snowstorm) 
 
 

Meet with Your Ward 1 Council Member Kevin Reich 
Council Member Kevin Reich is available to meet with Ward 1 constituents and discuss matters of concern to 
them, either at City Hall or at a convenient location in the Ward. just contact the Ward Office at 612-673-
2201 or kevin.reich@minneapolismn.gov to set up an appointment. You can also meet with Kevin at one of 
his monthly constituent meet & greets.  
 
• Friday, February 16, 8 - 9 a.m. at Diamonds Coffee, 1628 Central Avenue NE 
• Tuesday, February 27, 5:30 - 6:30 p.m. at 56 Brewing, 3055 Columbia Avenue NE  
  
In January the city received a grant from the Mississippi Watershed Management Organization (MWMO) to 
design and install up to $550,000 in storm water management infrastructure at our new East Side Storage & 
Maintenance Facility. This infrastructure will be an important piece of the many sustainability elements incor-
porated into the facility, which will be designed to LEED certification standards.  
 
In October 2012 Reich joined Ward 1 stakeholders, representatives from Minneapolis Public Schools and Sun-
dial Solar to talk about applying for a grant to do a major solar project at Edison High School. Early in January 
2018, the Public Utilities Commission approved our application to install solar panels on Edison's roof and put 
a solar canopy over the new Edison Plaza next to the gym. It was a long wait, but work can now begin to make 
the Edison Green Campus even greener!  
 
 

Edison’s Art as Profession Class and  “Change” Exhibit 
Edison High School offers an Art As A Profession class for juniors and seniors, as well as arts focused sopho-
mores, so that students can explore a variety of career paths in the arts. As part of a unique collabora-
tion, Edison worked with local artwork services company Art Force to bring in professional artists to show 
their work and talk to students about career options and the business aspects of the art world. Art Force, which 
relocated from Plymouth to the Arts District several years ago, offers complete services from procurement to 
installation and conservatorship. 
 
Students also went on field trips to local studios in the Northeast Minneapolis Arts District, museums and the 
U of M. They learned firsthand how to work with a client to create a work of art and to work within contract 
guidelines. They built portfolios and learned how to market themselves, design business cards and post profes-
sionally using social media. 
 
Their final gallery show, which is currently on display in the media center, focuses on the concept of "Change" 
and features the work of 18 students. In addition to creating the works of art, they also planned the exhibit, cre-
ated labels, flyers and postcards, and built the gallery walls in the Edison wood shop. 
 


